From: Karen Matthews

To: Karen Matthews
Subject: FW: DO NOT CANCEL BUS
Date: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 8:54:11 AM

From: Terri Harper <>

Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 5:23 PM

To: District Administration Centre Manager <DistrictAdministrationCentreManager@sd68.bc.ca>
Subject: DO NOT CANCEL BUS

CAUTION: External Message

We do not | repeat we do not want the bus canceled And if that weren't enough, the Hammond
Bay corridor between Ocean View Terrace and Neck Pt has the most cougar sitings of any
area in Nanaimo. SAVE THE BUS!
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